
service changes
from 10 May 2020
Following feedback from customers, our team and other stakeholders we will be making 
some changes to further facilitate key worker journeys. We are aware that some retailers 
have begun re-introducing themselves into the market. This is mostly in a very di�erent form 
to how they will have previously operated, generally focusing around a click and collect or 
delivery service. A number of workers will require our services to get them to and from their 
place of work and to aid this we are making some changes to our services from 10 May.        
 
The services which will see a change are:

 the allestree

 the comet

 mainline

 the nines

 the sixes

 swift

 90

 141

 Kinchbus 9
 

Further details of the changes and all other timetables can be found at 
trentbarton.co.uk/coronavirus.
 
We want to take this opportunity to thank our incredible and dedicated team who continue 
to work hard enabling others to undertake vital roles which in turn help keep us all safe. We 
would also like to thank our customers for listening to our advice and following the 
guidelines for safe travel ensuring we limit the spread of this virus as much as we can.
 
We will continue to keep our website and social media feeds up to date for the very latest 
information and changes.
 
We appreciate your support at this time. Stay safe.

Je�
managing director


